
Project Update: April 2018 
 
Fieldtrip in Nevesinjsko polje, Bosnia and Herzegovina (Fig. 1) was carried out in February 
2018. Because of the large amount of precipitation and inaccessibility of the locality, 
the fieldtrip which had been planned to be carried out in Autumn 2017 was postponed 
to the beginning of 2018. 
 

 
Figure 1. Nevesinjsko field, Zalomka River 
 
25 fishes from Nevesinsko Polje were sampled (Fig. 2). Each individual was taken a 
photo for morphometric analysis and a part of the dorsal fin for DNA analysis. We 
transported samples to the Laboratory of Evolutionary Biology at the Faculty of 
Sciences, University of Novi Sad. According to the standard methodology we carried 
out an experimental part of the molecular analysis and geometric morphometry. 
Analysis and processing of results are in progress. The results will be published in a 
scientific journal. 
 
 
 
 



 
Figure 2. Captured individuals 
 
We held a presentation of the current project to students of biology and ecology of the 
Faculty of Science, University of Banja Luka (Figs. 3 and 4) in April 2018. At the time of 
project presentation, promotional material was given to students. 

 

 
Figure 3. Presentation of the project at the Faculty of Science, Banja Luka 
 


